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Prioritization Policy for School Age Extended Care Enrollment 
 

Enrollment availability varies by campus based on licensed space, licensed capacity, and staffing. 
 

Enrollment will be offered based on the following priority: 
 

      Children of currently employed Superior Schools teachers and staff 
 

Enrollment for returning families registered the previous school year seeking both Before AND 

After Care enrollment: 

• Returning students enrolled previous school year seeking both Before AND After Care enrollment 

(unless previously disenrolled by Director or if the account has an outstanding balance due) 

• Incoming siblings of returning students enrolled previous school year seeking both Before AND 

After Care enrollment 

• Former VPK students entering KG that participated in Superior Schools VPK program seeking both 

Before AND After Care enrollment 

• Siblings of full-time Early Learning students seeking both Before AND After Care enrollment 

     Enrollment for returning families registered the previous school year seeking only 

     Before OR After Care enrollment: 

• Returning students enrolled previous school year seeking only Before OR After Care enrollment 

(unless previously disenrolled by Director or if the account has an outstanding balance due) 

• Incoming siblings of returning students enrolled previous school year seeking only Before OR 

After Care enrollment 

• Former VPK students entering KG that participated in Superior Schools VPK program seeking only 

Before OR After Care enrollment 

• Siblings of full-time Early Learning students seeking only Before OR After Care enrollment  

Any remaining spaces will be filled under the following priority: 

• Incoming families not enrolled in the previous school year seeking Before AND After Care 
 

• Incoming families not enrolled in the previous school year seeking only Before OR After Care 
 

The priority policy outlined above is subject to change. As a private program, Superior Schools reserves 

the right to enroll students at their discretion.  Final enrollment to the Extended Care programs offered 

by Superior Schools is not finalized until all registration fees and previous balances have been paid, and 

the required paperwork submitted and approved by the onsite Director of Early Learning Programs. 

Availability does vary by location and may be subject to change. 

Due to licensing regulations regarding staffing, program capacity, and available space, drop care is not 

available. 


